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The Addingham Parish Council meeting held on Monday the 12th June 1950 
Present. Cr Adams (Chair) Cr Wall Cr Cockshott Cr Smith Cr Walker Cr Hadley 

Cr Ives Cr Whitaker Cr Mrs Ives 
 
Minutes. It was resolved that the minutes of the previous meeting be signed 

 
Straight Lane. Arising out of correspondence regarding the repair of the road from 

Turner Lane to Scar Ghyll it was resolved that we thank the Surveyor for his 
letter and suggest that he has misunderstood our correspondence as the Council 
desired to know who repaired the road from Turner Lane to Scar Ghyll and who 

paid for same 
 
Mr Flints Property. A letter was received from Mr Flint offering to sell his property 

in Addingham resolved that he be thanked for same and said that his letter be 
forwarded to the West Riding County Council to see if they were interested 

 
Wayside seats. A letter was read from Mr JH Howden regarding the provision of 
seats and enclosing a copy of a letter from the Clerk of Skipton Rural District 

Council regarding the powers of a Parish Council to provide and maintain seats in 
streets and public places, it was resolved the application be made to Minister of 

Health for the grant of such an order 
 
Rights of way.    It was resolved that the Council meet on Monday the 16th June 

to consider the footpaths survey and that the maps prepared in 1932 be obtained 
from the Skipton Rural District Council for reference 
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Housing Complaints. It was resolved that a meeting be arranged with a 
deputation from the Skipton Rural District Council's Housing Committee and a 

deputation from the Addingham Parish Council to discuss and clarify the position  
regarding the numerous complaints received in connection with the new houses 
 

Lord Mayor of London's Appeal. It was resolved that this Council express their 
appreciation of the efforts of all the Local Organisation in the village for the 

success in the House to House collections which they carried out from 5th to 10th 
June with the result that £22.13.4 was forwarded to the Lord Mayor of London's 
National Thanksgiving fund 

 
Accounts. It was resolved that the following accounts be passed for payment 
     E. Roe  Gardening to 12th June 1950                          12.10.0 

     Skipton Rural District Council 
      Rates to 30th September 1950 

        Council room   2. 9. 3 
        Library            2.13.11                                               6.3.2 
   Bradford Corporation Water charges to 31/3/1951 

        Council room       12/6 
        Library                 12/6                                              1.5.0 
   Mrs Pegg Salary to 30th June 1950                                16.8.0 

              “   National Insurance stamps 13@ 3/6                2.5.6 
 

 Arrears written off. It was resolved that the outstanding arrears £6 for use of Old 



School by the late WC Oliver be remitted 

 
                               Chairman 

                                        J Adams 


